
Saturday, November 9th
9:00 a.m.–4:00 p.m.
Chehalem Senior Center
101 W. Foothills Drive
Newberg Oregon 97132

Dear Community Member, 

The Fall Bazaar and Craft Fair has become a proud tradition in Newberg and we hope you will become a 
part of it. Our previous bazaars were a great success, allowing us to reach over 400 visitors while raising 
money to support the Chehalem Senior Center. With 40 local artisans on display, food and desserts in 
abundance, over 30 gift baskets raffled, 8 silent auction items won, and many trips to the wine wall, it is 
no surprise that visitors have enjoyed their experiences with us. Although we greatly enjoy what we do, 
coordinating the event is no small undertaking. The committee is working hard to make sure that it is 
bigger and better then before, and we can use your help. 

We are asking members of the community for their support of this year’s Fall Bazaar and Craft Fair 
by donating items to be either auctioned or raffled off. In order to ensure that your business receives 
recognition for its contribution, we kindly ask that you make your donation in a timely manner. We look 
forward to your support and involvement in the 2023 Fall Bazaar and Craft Fair. Should you have any 
questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Without help from the community and organizations like yours, we would not be able to offer the type of 
programming that supports our senior population. 

With warm regards,
Sarah Larison, Senior Program Specialist
503.537.9404 · slarison@cprdnewberg.org



WAYS TO DONATE 
The 2024 Fall Bazaar & Craft Fair 

Saturday, November 9 | 9:00 a.m.–4:00 p.m.
 

Silent Auction Donations
•	 In the past we have auctioned off: Flat screen TV’s, barbeque grills, hot air 

balloon rides, jewelry, etc.
•	 Auction sponsors are encouraged to decorate/label each item with their 

company name prominently displayed.  
•	 Gift Certificates are welcome and greatly appreciated, but they tend to attract 

more attention when displayed with corresponding items (For example, a 
small bucket of golf balls along with a certificate for a round of golf). 

Raffle Donations
•	 Donors are encouraged to include promotional materials in and on the raffle 

baskets donated. 
•	 Each basket will be displayed at the Senior Center when it is received until the 

day it is won.

Wine Donations
Donate bottles of wine valued at $10 or more
•	 Wine donations will be combined into a wine draw where visitors can pay to 

select a giftwrapped bottle.
•	 Proceeds from the wine draw will benefit the Newberg Meals on Wheels.

Other ways to donate
•	 Single gift cards 
•	 Cash or check
•	 Miscellaneous items to be placed in a basket or raffle.



DONATION Form for 
the 2024 Fall Bazaar 
& CRAFT FAIR
Saturday, November 9th
9:00 a.m.–4:00 p.m.
Chehalem Senior Center
101 W. Foothills Drive
Newberg Oregon 97132

Please fill out and submit this form with the following 
information with your contribution. 

Contact person:	

Phone Number:

Company Name: 	

Address:

Item(s) Donated: 	

Estimated Value:

Please make checks payable to The Chehalem Park and Recreation District-CSC (CPRD-CSC)

Thank you for your continued support. 
We’ll see you at the bazaar!


